
Below is a screen shot of an entry on the official Girl Scout blog showing that Emily Cain, a 

member of the U.S. House of Representatives who has a record of voting for Planned 

Parenthood’s abortion issues 100 percent of the time, was honored by Girl Scouts of Maine.  

The relevant text has been highlighted to make it easier to see.  The page can be accessed 

online here. 

http://blog.girlscouts.org/2011/09/maine-representative-emily-cain-honored.html

